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From the Director, Department of Transportation, providing notification of a projected revenue deficit
in the amount of $4,140,587 in the Transit Division as of September 29, 2015. (Referred to the
Committees on Transportation, Public Works, and Transit and Finance, Personnel, and Audit)
(INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)
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